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As residents at 2 Tudor Close, NV/3 4AB, Barbara and Arthur Brill JP, who would be affected by this application which 
we feel is totally out of order we had not be advised of it, to be able to OBJECT. 

You will already have received a very concise explanation of it's impact on ourselves and other resident's by Mr. R.S. 
Pillai of 24,Tudor Close, NV/3 4AG 

It would add to further breaches of your Council HBA regulations. It would further impinge, if granted, by overlooking 
issues, amongst many others. 

The rear access to the garden, given as a privilege, not as a right, would further encroach on to property that is not 
theirs. 

The proposed works would impact on the amenities and access to our Garages, eg Ours is No14. 

Please accept this email as an objection to the application. 
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